
 

 
 

 
 

20 August 2025 
 
 

Notice 
KUGCL Executive Committee Election 2025 

Declaration of Result 
 
 
Dear Esteemed Members of KUGCL, 

The Election Commission is pleased to cordially invite you to the Official Result Declaration 

Ceremony of the KUGCL Executive Committee Election 2025, to be held on 22 August 2025 

(Friday) from 7:00 PM to 8:00 PM at the club premises. 

 

The event will be graced by the presence of all elected candidates, the current Executive Committee, 

and our valued members. Following the announcement of results, a discussion session will also take 

place. 

 

Your kind presence will be highly appreciated. 

 

With regards, 

 

 
AZM Anwaruzzaman 
Chief Election Commissioner 


